
April 4, 2013 

Rick Carter, CEMS-OR 
Senior Utility Analyst 
Emergency Management­
Disaster Response and Recovery 
Safety, Reliability and Security Division 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Mr. Carter, 
Pursuant to the requirements of OPUC OAR 860-024-0011, XO is reporting that 100% ofXO's 
total facilities (overhead and underground) have been inspected and are in compliance with 
applicable requirements. 
If you require any additional information please contact me at the information shown below. 

Sincerely 
Steve Valdez 
XO Communications 
West Region hnplementation Manager 
9706 E Easter Ave, Suite 100 
Englewood, CO 80112 
303-435-2793 
Steve.g.valdez@xo.com 


